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12th September 2022 

 
 

State Funeral Bank Holiday 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
Following the sad news of the death of Her Majesty The Queen, I am sure you will have seen the 
announcement of the bank holiday for the state funeral. 
 
As a mark of respect all schools will be closed on this day and therefore Parkland Primary and                           
Pre-school will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022.  Throughout the National Mourning period 
leading up the state funeral, pupils are expected to be at school as normal. 
 
Children have spent time discussing the sad news of the Queen’s death and have been learning about 
the Royal family to commemorate the life of Her Majesty.  
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J Andrews 
Headteacher 

 
 
 


